
Linens 
of the 
Altar



I cover the altar table.  

I can also be called an 
altar cloth.

fair linen



fair linen



I am is like a place mat.   
 
I lay on top of the altar cloth 
but under all the serving 
vessels.

corporal



corporal



I am the plate that holds 
the consecrated bread.

I can be class, silver, 
pottery or even wood.

paten



paten



I am the cup that holds 
the consecrated wine.  

I can be made of glass, 
silver, pottery, or even 
wood.

chalice



chalice



I am a small linen 
napkin and am used 
to wipe out the chalice 
when the priest cleans 
up after Eucharist. 

purificator



purificator



I am a small, square 
piece of cardboard or 
metal that is covered 
with linen.  

I cover the chalice. 

pall



pall



I cover the 
communion vessels 
when they are not 
being used.  I am the 
color of the church 
season.

veil



veil



I am like is a stiff folder 
that holds an extra 
purificator.  

I match the priest’s 
vestments.  

I am put on top of the 
chalace and paten.
 

burse



burse



I am a box or covered 
bowl. 

I am used to hold the 
bread that is consecrat-
ed.  Often any left over 
host is placed into me 
and then I am placed in 
the tabernacle until I am 
needed again.

ciborium



ciborium



The 
Altar



The ________ is like our 
own table, where we 
gather for a family meal.



altar



The ___________ covers 
the altar table.  It can 
also be called an altar 
cloth.

fair linen



fair linen



The _________ is the cup 
that holds the 
consecrated wine.  
It can be made of glass, 
silver, pottery, or even 
wood.

chalice



chalice



The _________ is the 
plate that holds the 
consecrated bread.
It can be class, silver, 
pottery or even wood.

paten



paten



The _____________ is a 
reminder that Jesus died 
for us because He 
loves us.

cross



cross



The light of the ________ 
reminds us that Jesus 
rose from the dead. 
He is alive.

candles



candles



The __________ is a room 
or cabinet where the 
sacred vessels and linens 
are stored.

sacristy



sacristy


